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New school website:    www.bonuspastor.co.uk  

Follow us on Twitter:   @bonus_pastor  

-------------------------------  
Model Club  

I dropped into to see The Model Club this week. Every week Mr Petrie 

holds a model club for any student that wishes to attend. It is an  

absolutely brilliant club and there is a steady flow of students who at-

tend the club weekly, making model aeroplanes and going on trips to see 

models in London. Well done to all who enjoy this amazing club and to 

Mr Petrie.  

 
NOTICE:  

The school is closed on Thursday 17 th  October for students in Years 7, 

8, 9 and 10 due to Industrial Action by teachers in the NUT and 

NASUWT.  

The school will be open at the normal times that day for Year 11.  
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Saturday school ï  

There is no General Study, only classes  

¶ RE for Year 11 and 10PR, 

¶ History with Year 11,  

¶ Science for Year 11, 10BA, 11PR, 10PR  

¶ Science and Maths for those students in Year 11  

taking the November entry for GCSE Applications.  

Winning  

Our Year 8 Football and Rugby teams are unbeatable!! They have won every game 

they have played; Hayes, Ravensbourne and Forest Hill. Well done also to Year 8 

girls for winning their netball games against Haberdashers Askes Hatcham and Year 

9 Rugby for winning their games also.  

New Lunchtime Bell Arrangements  

There is now a new arrangement for the bells at lunch time:  

1st  Pip 1.08pm  Changing site bell  

Students to move between the sites if they need to 

for their next lesson.  

2nd Pip 1.15pm  Enter the buildings bell  

Students enter the building and make their way to 

their class.  

3rd  Pip 1.20pm  Lesson 5 bell  

Students should now be in their classroom.  

New additional uniform  

We have introduced a new coat and bag to our uniform. It is not compulsory, but will 

make students at Bonus Pastor look even smarter and the school is paying a large 

discount  for our parents for these Bonus Pastor designed and labelled bags and 

coats. The items are available now at Whitehall Clothiers:  

Coat size 11 - 12 and 13 ð 14  £20.00  

Coat size S/M/L/XL    £23.00  

Portfolio Bag     £13.99  

Back pack bag     £11.99  

We would encourage parents to buy these items for their children for this term.  

Thank you and God Bless  

Mrs Holden  

Principal  
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Parent Governor Vacancy  
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Due to the end of term of office of one, and the resignation of another of our Parent Governors, we 

are actively seeking to appoint two new members to the Board. Do you have the time and want to 

help steer the long term vision and aims of the College? If so, then read on  

 

Governors are the strategic leaders of the College. Our Governing Body has 17 members who are 

made of representatives from the Church (Foundation Governors), the College (Staff Governors), 

the Local Authority (LA Governors) and Parents.  

 

As a Parent Governor, you can make a valuable contribution to the running of the College. You will be 

able to offer your enthusiasm and commitment, and as a parent, you'll understand other parents' 

concerns. Governors with business and management experience, or a host of other skills, can also 

offer extremely helpful expertise to the school.  

 

You do not need any special qualification to become a Governor, you just need to be a parent, or  

registered carer, of a student on roll at the college and have a commitment to childrenõsõ education, 

and be passionate about the continued success of Bonus Pastor Catholic College.  

As a Governing Body we meet six times a year, i.e. once every half term. Governors also commit to 

attend a committee meeting at least once a term. Our committee structure is; Curriculum, Staffing 

and Pupil Welfare and Environment and Finance. Much of the detailed work is undertaken at  

committees. In addition to this we also support the College by attending special functions, eg Art 

Exhibition, Prize Giving, Cultural evenings etc.  We celebrate success together!  

New Governors are partnered with an experienced Governor when they start in post, and free  

training and advice is available from Lewisham Education Governor Services.  

If you feel this is something you would like to be involved with, or would like further information 

please contact Mrs Howard on 02086952100 ext 153061, or leave a message at college and I will 

contact you.  

If we receive more than two applications, then an election will be held.  

The closing date for the first round of applications is Friday 11 th  October 2013.  

Pat Barber  

Chair of Governors  
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We are looking to appoint a Curriculum and Resources Technician to support the Art Department at 
the College. 

The post will involve  

¶ Working with the Head of Department  

¶ Managing resources and ensuring tidy facilities 

¶ Preparing resources and equipment for lessons 

¶ Moving equipment may be necessary 

The post is part time for 12 hours per week.  Term Time Only.  Scale 1c £17,064 pro rata. 

This post is subject to a Disclosure & Barring Service (DBS previously known as CRB) check. 

The College is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children, young people and 
vulnerable adults and expects all staff and volunteers to share in this commitment. 

The closing date for completed applications is Noon on Friday 18th October 2013. 

For further information and/or an application pack please email bprecruitment@bsflewisham.co.uk 
or speak to Mrs Howard on 020 8695 2100 ext. 153061  

Mrs Fry 
Director of Finance & Personnel 

Recruitment  
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We were very fortunate to be invited to participate in the above event that is organised by the Oxford 

Biomedical Centre.  This year there were two subjects under discussion both focussing on the brain.   

Two research scientists from University College London spoke to students on their specialist field of 

work; Tom Hawkins gave an enlightening introduction to the human brain and Aidan Horner gave a 

fascinating insight into memory in the human brain.  

After each speaker, students split into separate groups to discuss the talks.  The groups came up with 

many questions that they were able to put to the guest speakers which prompted some very lively  

discussions. 

Ten students from our College attended the symposium.  Feedback from the students after the event 

was very positive.  It was a subject they felt they knew very little about so found the talks very  

interesting and informative. 

Mrs Baverstock 

Gifted and Talented Co-ordinator 

Oxford Symposium at Conisborough College  

mailto:bprecruitment@bsflewisham.co.uk
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Faith Matters  


